
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 1/11/2010 11:34:59 AM

Dowdell, Jennifer (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5); 
'fnh@cpuc.ca.gov' (fnh@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: PG&E's Comments to Draft Resolution L-390

On Monday, January 11,2010 Pacific Gas & Electric Company filed comments to Draft 
Resolution L-390 with the Commission
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